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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

SENDiass (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Information, Advice and Support services for 

Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole)  have got a number of workshops and drop ins available in 

December.   

 

Please follow the link below for more information: 

 

https://sendiass4bcp.org/2023/11/24/whats-on-in-december/ 

 

Many thanks, 

Lucy Strickland 

SENCO 
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